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Assalamualaikum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatuh. 

Alhamdulillah and Congratulations to all students who have worked hard to complete their research 

project and submit the reports within the limited time. I would also like to extend the words of praise to 

their supervisors who have dedicated their time to guide and support their students.  

We are very proud to learn that many of our students were able to maintain the standards of excellence in 

research, in line with the University’s status as the top Research University in Malaysia. The theme for this 

year’s confeence which is “Serving Community Through Research” and fits well with the objective of the 

elective project course. By exposing our students to research, it has become our way to encourage them to 

continue their pursuit for knowledge in hope that the outcome of their discovery will be translated to 

enhance the quality of life of our community. The outcome of their research will be presented at this 

conference. Furthermore, their reports have gone through the  Annals of Dentistry University of Malaya 

(ADUM) peer-reviewing protocols to identify publishable research. It is hoped that results of researches 

which have been deemed to be of high quality will be made available for all when they are published in 

local or international journals. 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to all my committee members and the Editorial Board of 

ADUM for their continuous support in the smooth running of the elective project. Special gratitute to all 

assessors who have helped to thoroughly review and mark the reports.  

All the best to the Year 5 Elective Project Students at the Conference! 

Thank you. 
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